Box 975 Chapel Hill, North Carolina October 16, 1963

Col. H. V. Ellingson Commander USAF SAM Brooks Air Force Base San Antonio, Texas

Dear Col. Ellingson:

Thank you very much for your interest and letter. While in Washington last week I saw Col. Nicely.

My only concern now centers on post-internship training. I will enter this as a career and it would seem that Flight Surgeon's training would be almost a prerequisite to successful work in the field other than in basic sciences. My great interest and desire is to be able to work with men and air or space craft in operational programs.

The Air Force's mission is too great to permit personal commitments so I suppose I am asking what the chances are for Flight Surgeon's training fellowing internship, assuming physical qualifications can be met.

Respectfully,

William Thornton, M. D.

WT:jc